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September 1, 2022 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

This letter is to inform you that effective December 31, 2022, in alignment with the 

end of sale/manufacturing announcement made in November 2017, Baxter will 

discontinue all technical phone support, repair and service, calibration and parts 

support activities for the CP50 Electrocardiograph.  

 

We thank you for your business, partnership, and loyalty, and we look forward to 

continuing to serve your needs with other Baxter products. Please contact our 

customer service department at 1-800-535-6663 or your Baxter representative with 

questions regarding this notice. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Ryan Donlon 

Sr. Product Manager 

Diagnostic Cardiology  

Baxter 
 

 

 

 

 


